JUL 10, 2024

Shipping from North Europe to Arabian Gulf? A Peak
Season Price Announcement is coming up

A Peak Season Surcharge (PSS) is coming into effect from North Europe* to selected destinations in the
Arabian Gulf**.

This PSS will apply to all sailings from July 24, 2024 onwards, and will be valid until further notice. For your
reference, the details for this PSS are listed below:

e 20’ and 40’ Standard Container: USD 250
e 40 High Cube Container: USD 250
e Reefer Container and Special Equipment: USD 250

For your reference, the geographical scope of this PSS is explained below:

From North Europe*: Germany, Netherlands, United Kingdom, Belgium, France, Poland, Denmark, Sweden,
Ireland, Norway, Finland, Lithuania, Czech Republic, Hungary, Latvia, Austria, Switzerland, Slovakia,
Estonia, Iceland, Luxembourg.

To Arabian Gulf** destinations: Saudi Arabia (Eastern Province: Dammam and Jubail), Kuwait, Oman,
Bahrain, Iraqg, Qatar.

If you require more information related to the above PSS, please contact your nearest Hapag-Lloyd office
(https://www.hapag-lloyd.com/en/services-information.html) who will guide you based on your
individual situation.




